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Purley Pre School Autumn Term 2018 

 

Purley Pre-School, Long Lane Primary School, Long Lane, Tilehurst, Reading RG31 6YG 

Email – supervisor@purleypreschool.co.uk 

Phone – 07504 831149 

Registered Charity No.1028921 

Welcome to a new term and new school year at Purley Pre-School. We hope you had a wonderful Summer break. 

We have lots of important dates to share with you – please find these detailed below. 

 

Wednesday 5th September 2018 – Return to School 

Monday 8th October 2018 – Bags for School collection bags available at Pre -School – please donate your old 
clothes.  We receive a commission on the final weight of donations.  Bags to be collected on 8th November 2018. 

Monday 8th October 2018 – AGM @ Purley Sports and Social Club from 8pm.  Everyone is welcome. 

Week beginning 15th October 2018 – We would like to invite any Grandparents into our sessions every day this 
week from 8.45am until 10am, to help make bunting and cakes in preparation for the MacMillan Coffee Morning 
on Friday 19th October 2018.   

Friday 19th October 2018 – MacMillan Coffee Morning.  EVERYONE is welcome.  From 9am to 10.30am.  Please 
bring cakes and a donation.   

22nd October to 29th October 2018 – Half Term Week 

Tuesday 30th October to Friday 2nd November 2018 – Sponsored Walk Week.  Raising Money for the 
children’s Christmas party (sponsorship form attached). 

Thursday 8th November 2018 – Bags For School Collection  

Thursday 13th December 2018 – Christmas Play.  Details to follow 

Thursday 20th December 2018 – Christmas Party and end of Term.  Pre-School finishes at 12.30pm 

 

*We would like to take the children on occasional outings to explore the local area.  If you, a grandparent or 
carer would like to help out from time to time please speak to a member of staff for more information.* 
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